
El Camino College Humanities Division 

Academic Strategies Meeting Agenda 

October 3, 2013 

 

 In attendance:  Tom Lew, Elise Geraghty, Sharon Van Enoo, Mimi Ansite 

 

1. Announcements 

1.1. Earthquake Drill October 17 at 10:17 a.m. 

1.2. Academic Senate needs Humanities representatives 

1.3. Final grade deadline is now 5 days after the last day of the semester. 

2. Program Learning Outcomes 

The Academic Strategies department, in collaboration with Compton, has revised the 

program’s PLOs to the following: 

o PLO #1: Upon completion of their course of study in Academic Strategies, students will 

demonstrate acquisition of college preparatory skills that will prepare them for transfer 

level skills, vocational, or Basic Skills courses 

o This PLO addresses content taught in AS 01, AS 100, AS 40, AS 60  
o PLO#2: Upon completion of their course of study in Academic Strategies, students will 

demonstrate proficiency in applying various analytical, comprehension, and problem 

solving skills required for college success. 
o This PLO addresses content taught in AS 25, AS 30, AS 31, AS 33, AS 35  
o PLO#3: Upon completion of their course of study in Academic Strategies, students will 

demonstrate proficiency in college level reading, writing and/or mathematical skills 
o This PLO addresses content taught in AS 20, AS 22, AS 23, AS 36  

 

3. SLOs 

The faculty have completed their “exploded” SLOs for the courses listed below.  Kevin 

Degnan and Stephanie Merz will enter the new SLOs into the new TracDat system, and Elise 

will be responsible for sharing all SLOs with Compton.  

 

 Brent: AS 30, AS 33, and AS 35 

 Mimi: AS20, AS23, and AS 36 

 Sharon: AS1, AS22, and AS 25 

 AS 40 has been inactivated 

 AS 60 is taught exclusively at Compton 

 

4.  Program Review 

Brent is meeting with Joshua Rosales from Institutional Research Monday, October 7, to 

finalize data for Program Review.  A revised draft will be submitted to Bob Klier on 

Tuesday, October 8, and Academic Strategies will meet with Academic Affairs to discuss 

Program Review on Thursday, October 24. 


